
Brian Burritt 
CODIS Administrator 
San Diego Police Department Crime Laboratory 
140 I Broadway, M.S. 725 
San Diego, CA 9210 I 

Dear Mr. Burritt: 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D. C. 20535-000 I 

February 8, 2018 

This is in response to the NDIS Paiticipation Assessment conducted for the San Diego 
Police Department Crime Laboratory, ORI number CA0371 I00, in San Diego, California, from June 6 to 7, 
2017. 

A review of your assessment documentation found your laboratory to be in compliance 
with Federal law and procedures governing your participation in the National DNA Index System. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~ /1------
Do"g~. Haces, Ph.D. 
NDIS Custodian 
CODIS Unit 
Laboratory Division 

I - Mr. Linton von Berodingen (information only) 


